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Company announcement no. 622. The share buyback programme is executed
in accordance with Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European
Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse ...
Transactions in connection with share buyback programme
The EU’s data protection directive has now been passed into ... an
official at Der Bundesbeauftragte für den Datenschutz (the German
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Data Protection Agency). But the export of data is still legally ...
Indian call-centre fraud ‘could happen in EU too’
living with haemophilia A and provide additional insights into the
long-term efficacy and safety profile of Hemlibra, building on the
results previously observed in the phase III HAVEN studies ...
Press Release: Roche to present new data at the -3Polytechnic University of Bucharest wins 10 th edition of the Atos IT
Challenge ... 2nd prize: Fh Südwestfahlen, Germany GreenList is a
mobile application-based smart shopping list that ...
Atos International: Polytechnic University of Bucharest wins 10th
edition of the Atos IT Challenge
Please find below the press release issued today. Best regards,
Marishka Martins Group PR Consultant | Marketing & Creative Services
Capgemini India | Mumbai www.capgemini.com Tel.: +91 9930835325 ...
Capgemini SE: Capgemini Press Release // Capgemini signs a multi-year
contract extension with Equinor in Norway
As the availability of vaccines against COVID-19 increases,
authorities in Germany are facing a new obstacle: hesitancy among the
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population. Now leaders are betting on everything from mobile ...
International
The Spring Edition of 13th International PAR Organic Wine Award
(2021) was held in Frasdorf, Germany. Competing for the awards of
this edition were 812 organic wines from 21 countries, an increase
...
EQS-News: TONTINE WINES' ORGANIC MOUNTAIN WINE WON THE CHINA REGION
GOLD AWARD AT THE 13TH INTERNATIONAL PAR ORGANIC WINE AWARD (2021)
There is tension between Berlin and Islamabad after Pakistan detained
three alleged German intelligence agents ... August 2010, 15.22 Uhr
Flood Disaster Relief EU Plans Donor Conference for ...
Flood Catastrophe in Pakistan
Company announcement no. 622. The share buyback programme is executed
in accordance with Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European
Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse ...

Threat intelligence is a surprisingly complex topic that goes far
beyond the obvious technical challenges of collecting, modelling and
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sharing technical indicators. Most books in this area focus mainly on
technical measures to harden a system based on threat intel data and
limit their scope to single organizations only. This book provides a
unique angle on the topic of national cyber threat intelligence and
security information sharing. It also provides a clear view on
ongoing works in research laboratories world-wide in order to address
current security concerns at national level. It allows practitioners
to learn about upcoming trends, researchers to share current results,
and decision makers to prepare for future developments.
The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) had already passed the
EU Parliament in 2016 without any rejections or amendments. Since May
25, 2018, therefore, a new, uniform data protection law has been
officially adopted in. The new regulation constitutes an effective
instrument that will rapidly increase the need for consultation both for medium-sized companies and large corporations. Benefit from
this development as soon as possible by obtaining the work on the EU
General Data Protection Regulation by Dr. Robert Kazemi to gain longterm competitive advantage for your business. This work offers you a
condensed version of the new legal situation - including a comparison
of the old and new legislation. You will receive comprehensive and
immediately usable information on all content of the new law.
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Healthcare systems have been in a state of flux for a number of years
now due to increasing digitalization. Medicine itself is also facing
new challenges, and how to maximize the possibilities of artificial
intelligence, whether digitalization can help to strengthen patient
orientation, and dealing with the issue of data quality and
completeness are all issues which require attention, creativity and
research. This book presents the proceedings of the 64th annual
conference of the German Association for Medical Informatics,
Biometry and Epidemiology (GMDS 2019), held in Dortmund, Germany,
from 8 - 11 September 2019. The theme of this year’s conference is
Shaping Change – Creative Solutions for Innovative Medicine, and the
papers presented here focus on active participation in shaping change
while ensuring that good scientific practice, evidence and regulation
are not lost as a result of innovation. The book is divided into 8
sections: biostatistics; healthcare IT; interoperability - standards,
classification, terminology; knowledge engineering and decision
support; medical bioinformatics and systems biology; patient centered
care; research infrastructure; and sociotechnical systems / usability
and evaluation of healthcare IT. The book will be of interest to all
those facing the challenges posed by the ongoing revolution in
medicine and healthcare.
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This book provides practical, business-orientated and accessible
guidance on key aspects of German employment and labour law as well
as adjoining fields. This second, completely revised edition presents
the latest changes in German labour and employment law and
jurisprudence. It covers, amongst other newer developments, the
statutory minimum wage, changes in agency work, extensive changes in
European and German employee data protection law, and includes a
completely new chapter on compliance issues in the employment
context. Specialised lawyers with many years of experience explain
the legal basis of these aspects of German law, highlight typical
practical problems and suggest solutions to those problems. In
addition, examples are given on how to best manage legal pitfalls to
minimise risks. This book translates employment and labour law for
foreign in-house counsels and human resources managers at
international companies and provides a clear understanding of the
complex legal regulations in Germany.
This book offers an in-depth analysis of the function of
certification in general and of certification systems in a range of
different sectors. The authors examine certification from both a
theoretical and a practical standpoint and from the perspectives of
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different disciplines, including law, economics, management, and the
social sciences. They also discuss instruments that help ensure the
quality of certification, which can range from public law measures
such as accreditation, to private law incentives, to deterrents, such
as liability towards victims. Further, they assess the role of
competition between certification bodies. Readers will learn the
commonalities as well as the necessary distinctions between
certification bodies in various fields, which may stem from the
different functions they serve. These similarities and differences
may also be the result of different types of damage that the
certified producer or service provider could potentially cause to
individuals or to the public at large. Often, companies use
certification bodies as an argument to assure the general public,
e.g. regarding the safety of medical products. Closer inspection
reveals, however, that sometimes certification bodies themselves lack
credibility. The book offers essential information on the benefits
and pitfalls associated with certification.
In today's world of digitized information, it takes a fraction of a
second for personal data to be processed online across dozens of
different countries. For industry operators this inevitably means
that the interaction with the relevant data controllers and
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processors may happen in multiple languages, requiring appropriate
linguistic assistance. This volume is therefore aimed at providing
all the professionals working in the field of personal data
protection - such as corporate executives, lawyers, judges, in-house
counsels, public officials, DPOs, and IT specialists - with a multilingual hard copy of the official text of the 2016 General Data
Protection Regulation of the European Union.
Master's Thesis from the year 2015 in the subject Law - European and
International Law, Intellectual Properties, grade: 95,5, Centre
International de Formation Européenne - Nice (CIFE European Online
Academy), course: European Law - Informational Self Determination in
Cloud Computing -- Data Transmission and Privacy with Subcontractors,
language: English, abstract: The paper analyses the constraints of
the current European directive on data protection regarding the free
and active exercise of the right to informational self-determination
in cloud computing with subcontractor chains. The analysis focuses in
particular on the personal and geographical scope of the protection
of personal data, on the legitimation of data processing under the
aspect of data transmission into secure and unsecure third countries
with subcontractor involvement. Herein it will be critically analysed
whether the options under which it is possible to process personal
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data, will deliver sufficient privacy security in cloud computing.
Furthermore, the paper examines the effectiveness and the
consequences of possible legitimation of processing personal data in
cloud computing. Also, will be regarded the legitimation options to
include subcontractors in complex cloud computing landscapes in
secure and unsecure third countries. The data subject and the cloud
user position and chances to execute their rights of informational
self-determination in distributed cloud computing landscapes will be
critical looked at. Based on the multiple challenges that the
personal data faces in complex cloud computing landscapes, various
improvement potentials addressed to different actors emphasis the
necessity to reduce the risk to the data subject ́s informational
self-determination in cloud computing. Finally, the recent regulation
on general data protection that was published by the Council on 11th
June 2015 will be cross-checked against the identified gaps of the
currently existing data protection directive, with an emphasis on the
requirements to achieve informational self-determination.
Ab Mai 2018 ersetzt die EU-Datenschutz-Grundverordnung (DSGVO) die
bislang in Europa geltenden Regelungen zum Datenschutz. Das neue
Datenschutzrecht gilt dann in allen EU-Mitgliedsstaaten unmittelbar
und direkt. Unternehmen müssen sich bei Transparenzpflichten,
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Dokumentation, Verantwortlichkeit und Haftung auf umfassende
Veränderungen einstellen. Bei Fehlern drohen Bußgelder von bis zu 20
Millionen Euro – für Unternehmen können sogar bis zu 4 Prozent des
weltweiten Umsatzes fällig werden. Dieses Handbuch richtet sich an
Datenschutz-Verantwortliche in Unternehmen. Er bietet mit kurzen
Kommentierungen einen unkomplizierten Einstieg in das neue
europäische Datenschutzrecht und damit die Möglichkeit, sich schnell
in die komplexen Regelungen der DSGVO einzuarbeiten. Dabei steht
nicht deren wissenschaftliche Aufarbeitung, sondern die praktische
Umsetzung im Vordergrund. Das Buch orientiert sich an den
Anforderungen der Wirtschaft und der Vermeidung von Risiken durch
mögliche Fehler bei der Umsetzung. Als leicht verständlichen
Einführungsteil enthält es einen aktualisierten Abdruck des bereits
erschienenen Praxisleitfadens, der primär die für
Wirtschaftsunternehmen wesentlichen Vorschriften der DSGVO erläutert.
Sämtliche Mitautoren sind ausgewiesene Praktiker. Die ausgewogene
Mischung aus betrieblichen Datenschutzbeauftragten und
Datenschutzanwälten stellt eine hohe Praxistauglichkeit bei
rechtlicher Belastbarkeit der vorgeschlagenen Lösungen sicher.
This book provides expert advice on the practical implementation of
the European Union’s General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and
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systematically analyses its various provisions. Examples, tables, a
checklist etc. showcase the practical consequences of the new
legislation. The handbook examines the GDPR’s scope of application,
the organizational and material requirements for data protection, the
rights of data subjects, the role of the Supervisory Authorities,
enforcement and fines under the GDPR, and national particularities.
In addition, it supplies a brief outlook on the legal consequences
for seminal data processing areas, such as Cloud Computing, Big Data
and the Internet of Things.Adopted in 2016, the General Data
Protection Regulation will come into force in May 2018. It provides
for numerous new and intensified data protection obligations, as well
as a significant increase in fines (up to 20 million euros). As a
result, not only companies located within the European Union will
have to change their approach to data security; due to the GDPR’s
broad, transnational scope of application, it will affect numerous
companies worldwide.
Der Band dokumentiert die Ergebnisse und Empfehlungen einer Analyse
zur Frage, wie sich IT-Gesetze entwickeln sollten, unter der
Prämisse, dass die heutige und zukünftige Informations- und
Kommunikationstechnologie durch Cloud Computing geprägt ist.
Insbesondere entwickelt sich diese Untersuchung auf einer
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vergleichenden und einer interdisziplinären Achse, d.h. als
Rechtsvergleich zwischen EU und US-Recht und interdisziplinär
zwischen Recht und IT. Die Arbeit konzentriert sich auf den
Schwerpunkt vom Datenschutz und Datensicherheit in Cloud-Umgebungen
und analysiert drei Hauptherausforderungen auf dem Weg zu einer
effizienteren Cloud-Computing-Regulierung: Verständnis der Gründe für
die Entwicklung divergierender Rechtsordnungen und Denkschulen zum ITRecht Gewährleistung der Privatsphäre und Datenschutz in der Cloud
konvergierende Regulierungsansätze für die Cloud in der Hoffnung auf
eine harmonisierte Landschaft von IT-Gesetzen in der Zukunft.
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